
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on December 18, 2013 from Mrs. Monica 
Gilliam requesting the following records: 
 

 
 

• A copy of a video footage and/or pictures for the date 
of October 24, 2013 between 2:25 pm through 3:20 pm 
for Sheridan Elementary School.  The video footage 
and/or pictures would be of the front and back 
entrances of the building. 

 

 

The request approved on January 7, 2014. 
 
 
The requested CDs were picked up by Mrs. Gilliam on January 7, 
2014. 
 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


